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Maintenance work on Grand Fosse Creek 

 
(Kahnawake – 1, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2013) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non that minor maintenance work 
will be carried out on the Grand Fosse Creek today, Wednesday, May 1st, weather 
permitting.  
 
The work is necessary to prevent flooding in the surrounding areas just off Route 207 
during the spring thaw. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated.  Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 if further information or special needs are 
required. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please run at your discretion until 3:30pm Wednesday, May 1st. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

